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May 23, 1985
ANPP-32716TDS/PJC ,
REGIONV 165
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368
Attention: Mr. D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director

Division of Reactor Safety and Projects

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (PVNGS)
Units 1, 2, and 3
Docket Nos. STN 50-528 (License No. NPF-34)/529/530
Notice of Violation 50-528/50-529/85-01-02
File: 85-019-026; D.4.33.2

References: A. NRC Inspection Report 50-528/50-529/85-01
Letter from D. F. Kirsch to E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
dated March 22, 1985.

B. Letter from E. E. Van Brunt, Jr. to D. F. Kirsch
ANPP-32462, dated April 22, 1985

Dear Sir:

In our response (Reference B) to the subject Notice of Violation, the NRC's
question concerning the qualification of the welding inspectors was over-
looked. To respond to the issue of whether the HVAC subcontractor weld
inspectors were qualified to inspect the welds found to be deficient, Bechtel
will review the certification records of the HVAC subcontractor personnel
who performed welding inspections during the applicable time period.

This review will be completed by June 14, 1985.

Very truly yours

8507030379 850523
PD ADOCK SOOPD%B E. E. Van Brunt:, Jr.
@ Executive Vice President

Project Director
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cc: A. C. Gehr

E. A. Licitra
R. P. Zimmerman
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